
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

12th  October 2020 
 
Dear Parent/Guardian, 
 
At St Mary’s we value the importance of parental involvement in the 
life of the school and consulting parents on key policies and 
procedures. We are currently reviewing our Safeguarding and Child 
Protection policy. We would be grateful if you could submit feedback 
regarding the Child Protection Policy you have read online (School 
Website/Parent Area/Safeguarding/Child Protection) A copy of the 
policy is also available in the office. We will send a link via the school 
texting service. You should click on the link and complete the Parent 
Questionnaire. Click submit when you have answered all the questions. 
We greatly value your opinions and thank you for taking the time to 
complete this short questionnaire.  
 
 
Kind Regards, 
 
Louise Quinn 
 
 


